
Dear Parents and Families, 

Hope all are well. 

This is coming to you with information regarding registration for the 2021-2022 School Year. 

St. Francis Xavier Parish will once again be offering AT HOME CATECHESIS. The safety and 

health of all of our families is very important to us, and therefore, we have decided once again, 

NOT to have students gather in the Education Building next school year.  More info as to the 

format AND any possible changes will come once the new Coordinator of Religious Ed is hired. 

If you recall, Fr. Bill had asked me to delay my retirement for one year so we could journey 

together during this unprecedented COVID-19 school year. A Search Committee is being 

formed and you will hear more from the new hire later this summer.  

Tuition for next school year will remain the same as this year:  

Tuition of $240 per family with 

Sacramental fee of $65 for First Eucharist, 

$40 for Fourth Grade Reconciliation and 

$20 Bible fee for sixth graders 

A simple registration form is included with this mailing. PLEASE return as soon as possible AND 

PLEASE REGISTER for At Home Catechesis to keep your child(ren) on track with Religious 

Education. It is especially important to keep your child(ren) on track to receiving the 

sacraments. As in the past, you can pay on line www.sfxlg.org Note that a service charge is 

added to the fee when paying on line. Thank you. 

Please complete the form and include the name of your child(ren) who will be in our program next year in 

Kindergarten through Eighth Grade.  If your child will be a freshman next year, you will receive more 

information regarding Quest and Youth Ministry throughout the summer months.  DO NOT 

include your upcoming freshman on the enclosed registration form. 

I have always applauded Religious Education parents for keeping the promise you made to your 

children at their baptism......to raise them in the Catholic Christian Faith and to help them get 

to know Jesus. I have also always thanked the children for helping their parents keep the 

promise made to them.  It isn't always easy to fit Religious Education in at the end of a school 

day OR on a weekend along with extra activities that EVERY child needs to and wants to 

participate and be engaged in as they grow up. THANK YOU for making Religious ED a priority 

for your family. Together we have done and will continue to do great things for our children! 

Thank you for your support all these years!  I will continue to keep you in my prayers. Please 

keep me in yours. 

With Gratitude, 

Terri Simeoni 

Religious Ed Coordinator 

http://www.sfxlg.org/

